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Northern Line Extension 

PROGRESS UPDATE           September to November 2019 

Battersea Power Station 
  
Thank you for your patience whilst we continue with the Northern Line Extension (NLE) works near you. We 
would like to update you on where we are and what is planned over the next couple of months.  
 

What has been completed? 

Progress has continued over the summer months both above and below ground at the NLE Battersea site. 
Below ground, four out of seven escalators were delivered and installed between the ticket hall and platform 
level. (See fig. 1 below). Cladding panels have been fitted around the escalators and at platform level.  

 

The mechanical and electrical team received the all-important transformers for traction substation; crucial 
equipment required to power the station once operational.  

Concrete works around the western core are now complete and the external cladding works are ongoing.   

August saw the start of the steelwork to form the eastern entrance envelope, (the future station entrance as 
shown in fig. 2) and the cladding around the eastern ventilation shaft also commenced. (See fig.3) 

 

 
Fig 1. First bank of escalators installed 
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What is planned? 

 

As advised through activity notifications, we began the enabling works back in August to build the new sewer 
connection from our NLE site. The team are more than half way through excavating the tunnel (approx.20m 
long) which starts from within the site compound and connects into the sewer in Battersea Park Road. We 
expect these works to complete mid-November. The associated works in the pavement outside our site will 
then be completed and the pavement reinstated.  

The completion of a major milestone will be reached on 1 November 2019 when we will be permanently 
handing over approximately 20%  of the NLE site on the west back to the Battersea Power Station Developer 
so that their works on top of our station box can commence. 

Ongoing works will take place within the station at night to pull critical cables to facilitate permanent power 
arriving within the station.  

 
The next Community Liaison Group meeting will be held on Thursday 21st November at the FLO site office, 

Battersea Park Road at 18:30-20:00. Please confirm your attendance via the contact details below. 
 

Our core working hours are 08:00 to 18:00 Monday to Friday and 08:00 to 13:00 Saturdays on the surface. 
For deliveries, we may also use shoulder hours of 07:00 to 08:00 and 18:00 to 19:00. 

     

                                                                                                           Fig.2 Steelwork at the entrance to the station Fig. 3 Eastern ventilation shaft - core cladding 

mailto:nle@tfl.gov.uk
http://www.tfl.gov.uk/northern-line-extension
http://www.tfl.gov.uk/

